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•From The
R.E.'s Desk
By: Lindsey Akamu

Many activities are in store for SCCA
members this year. We plan to have the Aloha
State Games in June. We are also trying to
schedule a divisional Solo II race. The Porsche
and BMW clubs has asked to have a drivers
school in April. We would like to have
volunteers to help with that.

If you have any ideas for SCCA to
consider, please let me know and we can do
something about it.

I would like to report on the elections
for 1997 . We did not have any new nominees
for the Board of Directors and all the current
Board members have agreed to remain on the
Board for another year. Thanks for all the help
and input in 1996 and we will try for a better
1997.

The Solo II event in March will be the
end of the season. Be sure to have at least six
events from 1996 in order to qualify for the
runoffs. As in the past we will have the regular
runs in the morning and the runoffs in the
afternoon.
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